
Each June we begin several months of reviewing and updating policies.  

While we fully intend to continue operating the school board under the 

Policy Governance Model, discussion at the May meeting suggested that 

we review the foundational Policy Governance Policies in the same 

manner that we periodically review other policies:   

a. 217 Delegation To The Superintendent – I recommend no 

changes. 

b. 220 Board Job Description – clarification of title and 

grammatical improvements to first paragraph. 

c. 221 Macro Governance – clarification in item III, B. 

d. 222 Board Superintendent Relationship – I recommend no 

changes. 

e. 302 Superintendent– clarification to first paragraph. 
 


